
City of Wellsville 

411 Main 

Wellsville, KS 66092 

 

The regular meeting of the Wellsville City Council was held on Wednesday, January 28th 

2023 at 6:00 p.m. in the Wellsville City Council meeting room, located at 411 Main 

Street.  Councilmen present were Scott Hutchinson, Chuck Rutledge, Nichole Pruitt, 

Luke Henry and Cory Cunningham.  Department heads present were City Superintendent 

Darien Kerr and Building and Codes Official Pat Burton. 

 

The Pledge of allegiance and invocation were given. 

 

Councilman Scott Hutchinson moved to approve the consent agenda and minutes from 

the previous meeting.  Councilman Luke Henry seconded.  Motion passed 5-0. 

 

Mayor Lytle opened the meeting up for public comments. 

 

Commissioner Don Stottlemire gave the County report.  The board approved the County 

wide clean up day for 2023.  The City of Wellsville’s day will be April 14th & 15th. 

The County approved a new backhoe in the amount of $132,000 with a trade in.   

 

The Remarkable tablets for council use were discussed.  The cost per device is $600.00 

with the pen and case.   

 

Councilman Scott Hutchinson moved to approve the purchase of 6 Re-Mark able tablets 

in the amount of $600.00 each for councilman and Mayor.  Councilman Luke Henry 

seconded.  Motion passed 5-0. 

 

City Superintendent Darien Kerr gave the Public works activity report.  Darien said he 

needs an auger for the sewer department in the amount of $7,384.00.  

 

Councilman Luke Henry moved to approve to spend $7384.00 on a new auger.  

Councilman Cory Cunningham seconded.  Motion passed 5-0. 

 

Building and Codes Official Pat Burton gave council the bids for the new Police 

Department road.  Phelps Engineering did the bid opening.   

 

Councilman Scott Hutchinson moved to adjourn the meeting.  Councilman Luke Henry 

seconded.  Motion passed 5-0. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m. 

 

 

 

City Clerk 

Tammy Jones 


